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VC            5th December 2019 
             
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Christmas season is fast approaching and to celebrate, all Cedarbank School pupils and staff will be 
going the pantomime at Howden Park Centre for their performance of Cinderella!  
  
The performance is on Wednesday 18th December 2019 at 1pm and all pupils will leave Cedarbank School 
at 12.15pm to walk to the theatre with their class. As pupils will walking to the venue and the weather 
conditions in December are unpredictable, can I ask that your child wears a suitable waterproof jacket and 
appropriate footwear on the day of the trip.  After the performance, all pupils will be brought back to 
Cedarbank School where they will need to be collected by their transport at 3.30pm. 
 
 
All pupils will have a school packed lunch ordered for the day and we will have an early lunch at 11.30am. 
Pupils will not have the opportunity to purchase snacks or drinks at the venue but are welcome to bring 
their own with them.   
 
 
The cost of the pantomime (£8 a ticket) has been covered by school funds but if any parent/carer would 
like to make a contribution it would be greatly appreciated and can be handed into the school office by 
your child. 
 
 
If you have any concerns or questions please contact the school office by Wednesday 11th December at the 
latest. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs V Cairns 
Principal Teacher 


